
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 21st November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Norwood School have entered the Under 11s Peterborough United EFL Football Tournament on 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 at Mick George Training Academy at Nene Park.  

 

Your child has been chosen to represent Norwood Primary School.  They will be playing on the 3G pitch and 

will need astro turf boots/trainers (no metal studs or blades), shin pads, a snack and their water bottle. 

 

The tournament will be held during the school day between 9.00am and 12.00.  Pupils need to be registered 

at the academy for 8.40am, therefore we are asking for parents/carers to transport their child directly to 

the event where Norwood staff will meet them.  After the event has finished pupils and staff will travel 

back to Norwood by taxi for their normal lunchtime arrangements. 

 

This is an extremely exciting opportunity for our football team with many awards, trophies and medals to be 

won.  It would be wonderful if any parents/carers or family members are able to come and support the 

team.  

 

Could you please fill in the permission slip below and return it by email by Tuesday 27th November 2018.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr S Johnson     Mrs D Reynolds 

Football Coach    Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Peterborough Utd EFL Football Tournament                          Wednesday 28th November 2018 

 

 

I give permission for my child__________________________________ to take part in the Peterborough Utd Kids 

Cup at the Nene Park Academy and for photos to be taken from their club photographer of my child. 

 

I can take my child to the Academy at Nene Park for 8.40am and give permission for my child to travel in a 

taxi back to school with Norwood staff. 

 

Name of Parent/Carer: _____________________________________   Date: __________________________________ 
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